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It is a truly sad state that Oregon would seek impose stricter penalty on a law abiding 

citizen that on actual murderers. This bill is not about public safety rather it is to 

control the free exercise of any person who wishes to partake in 250+ years of 

personally building a firearm. The overreaching language of this bill is designed to 

shame, punish, and restrict law abiding citizens, and will do little to impact the 

criminals who are truly committing armed offenses. 

 

This law will not make us safer as a state. This law will not prevent any murder or 

actual crime. This bill will lull those who are willfully ignorant of firearms into a false 

sense of security. If you truly intended to solve the issues at hand, then you would 

have sought to form bi-partisan discussion. Rather than single party bullying and 

silencing of dissenting opinion.  


